
Staff and Pupils are invited to dress 
down for ‘Turkey and Syria’ this Friday 
– the last day of half term.

The donations provided will enable 
Save The Children to provide 
humanitarian support for those 
affected by the disaster.

Wear Your Own
Clothes Day
In aid of the Earthquake

Disaster Relief Fund

£1

Friday 10th
February

Turkey and Syria


